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The committee approved a request via email (5/31/2025) for the owners of 1070
Hunters Path to build a house on that vacant lot. This approval followed several
months and meetings to review the request. Information packets were mailed to
contiguous property owners for comments. No comments were received by the
committee.

The committee approved a request via email (6/29/2025) for the owners of 995
Chapel Forge Court to build a brick patio onto the rear of their house. Mr. Gainer
abstained from voting on this request. Information packets were mailed to
contiguous property owners for comments. No comments were received by the
committee.



